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IT'S A NOVELTY
The G.O. theme of “It’s a Novelty” took shape during Sefira in the form of a focus on
self-improvement. Students are encouraged to “make Sefira count,” by being the
“author” of their own personal development. The Rosh Chodesh Iyar activity
highlighted the individual, personal aspect of this program.

LUNCHBRAKE
“Lunchbrake,” a program
introduced in Bais Yaakov schools
internationally for the month of
Iyar, was presented to the student
body as Chodesh Iyar was ushered
in. Since social time is the time
period most likely to create
problem situations in the areas of
speech, a special Machsom L’fi is in place to help keep our awareness at a high level.
Thank you Mishmeres for keeping us on high alert with regard to proper interactions
with our friends and schoolmates!



DISCOVER CLOSING TECHNOLOGY PROGRAM
Discovery Program’s recent theme was “Stay Tuned, It’s a Work in Progress.” Having just
completed the one month Technology Program, the message conveyed was that growth
never ends; it’s a work in progress. Rebbetzin Sara Gross brought home the message that
we are indeed lucky to have such programs, but it doesn’t stop there! At the end of the
program, each student received a reminder label: Train Urself; it Never Ends. 

We are looking forward to a spring season of great learning spiced with exciting activities,
including Lag B’Omer, Technology Rewards Trip, Student Shabbos and more. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR TENTH AND TWELFTH GRADES
Our Tenth and Twelfth Grades raised a combined $160,000 (matched) during our recent
campaign! As a reward, the two grades were treated to a pizza lunch in a local park. The
students had a great time and enjoyed strolling around the park, playing ball and
rollerblading. We are grateful to the administrators, teachers and mothers who joined us.
Back at school, our Ninth and Eleventh Grades enjoyed fresh muffins in appreciation for
their hard work during the campaign as well.



Now available! Bais Yaakov
Exhibit 2021 - magnificent,

hard cover coffee table
book! 100+ pages of full

color text and photos! Click
here to purchase.

Join our Bais Yaakov Team! Click
here for Employment Opportunities.

Click Here for the Bais Yaakov
Calendar

Apr 27 / 6 Nisan

L'zchus Refuah Sheleimah
Chaya Bracha bas Chana

Sponsored by
The Taragin, Halon, Verschleisser, Klainberg,

Gunzburg and Mittman Families



CLICK HERE
To sponsor a day of Davening & Learning, 

or contact Rabbi Gross at ​443-548-7700 ext.
511 or ragross@baisyaakov.net 

for more information.
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